
23 April 2025 

Our Ref: FOI 745 

Request 

We received your request on 07 April 2025 for the following information: 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, we would like to request the following 
data/information: 

The number of single let temporary accommodation placements for each of the 
following months: October 2024, November 2024, December 2024, January 2025, 
February 2025 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

Our response 

The table below outlines the number of single let placements commencing in each of the 
months requested.  

Please note, at this time the Housing Executive is unable to provide homelessness data for 
January and February 2025 as requested, as this forms part of the DfC Homelessness 
Bulletin which is yet to be published for this period.  

Additionally, please be advised this data was taken from a live database, extracted on 15th 
April 2025. As a result, the figures may not align exactly with those reported as part of the 
Homelessness Bulletin, for example due to placements being keyed on to our systems at a 
later date.   

Date Single Let Placements 

Oct-24 116 

Nov-24 125 

Dec-24 119 



This concludes our response. 
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